
Posting Rounds Played at Clubs Which are Not Part of  GHIN System  

 

Attention members of more than one club (handicap system).  If you belong to a golf 

club that is not a part of the GHIN system, you may now report your score only once 

and it will be reflected on both systems.  The procedure is simple if done correctly.  

 

First, you must advise the Shadow Hills Men’s Club of your other Association Name and 

Member Number (or IGN Number) by email to DHooper101@aol.com .  We will input 

that into the GHIN System which will forward your scores posted to your other 

Association.   

 

Second, you must advise your other Association of your GHIN number and that you are 

a member of the Southern California Golf Association.  Notice, you are not a member of 

GHIN as that is not a local Association, but is a USGA computer operation.   

 

The score you post on either system from then on will be forwarded, but might take a 

few days to be properly entered.  So, no more need for you Canadians to post to two 

separate systems. 

 

The following Associations are the only acceptable organizations cooperating in this 

program: 

 

Chicago District Golf Association 

Delaware State Golf Association 

Georgia State Golf Association 

Golf Association of Florida 

Golf Association of Michigan 

Alberta Golf Association 

British Columbia golf Association 

Golf Association of Ontario 
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Golf Manitoba 

Golf Newfoundland 

Golf Quebec 

Golf Saskatchewan 

Hong Kong Golf Association 

Indiana Golf Association 

Keystone Premier Golf Association 

Maryland State Golf Association 

Montana Golf Association 

New Brunswick Golf Association 

Nova Scotia Golf Association 

Prince Edward Island Golf Association 

Southern Illinois Golf Association 

Wisconsin State Golf Association 

 

At the present time these are the ONLY ones that are available to arrange for single 

postings of scores.   

 

You will notice that there is no RCGA, Golf Canada, USGA etc.  These are not the 

“local” association that you belong to, but the national organization which does not work 

in the system. 

 

Please forward to DHooper101@aol.com the association above that you belong to 

along with your member ID.  Don’t forget to also forward your GHIN # and your SCGA 

membership to the other association. 
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